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EUROGUSS 2018
Trade Show Review

The positive discussions we had were a con-
firmation of our current path that has given 
us continued growth over the past few years. 
Compared to previous trade shows, the num-
ber of visitors to our booth increased once 
again and we were very happy to see a high 
volume of visitors in the first two days of the 
trade show.

Even though - since the time was just too 
short- all conversations may not have been 
fully finished or all topics completely covered, 
I still believe that the show was a success to 
all involved because it confirmed the successes 
from 2016/2017 and gave us a confident look 
into what the future brings.

It was also very noticeable how international 
the trade fair has become, in terms of the 

companies present as well as the visitors in 
attendance. This allowed us to welcome our 
large number of German customers as well as 
our European and non-European customers to 
our booth, which really shows how important 
the EUROGUSS trade show has become.

As a purely die-casting trade show, the 
EUROGUSS will definitely remain an impor-
tant meeting point for all those interested in 
keeping up-to-date on die-casting technolo-
gies.

We look forward to the large number of pro-
jects and tasks that await us in 2018 and 
look forward to the challenges that they bring.

We stand ready as a competent and high-
performing partner to solve any challenges 
you’d like to bring to us.

“January is over and the 2018 
EUROGUSS is now behind us.
TRENNEX, I LIKE IT!
Many visitors paid tribute to this 
motto by visiting our booth at the 
2018 trade show in Nuremberg.
We would like to take this 
opportunity to thank everyone 
who stopped by our booth during 
the show.”


